
RACING MEMO   
   
   

ISSUED:  
   

October 04, 2018                                 NUMBER:  RM 18-08   

FROM:     
   

Board of Directors            

TO:        All Participants            
   
SUBJECT:   Spec Miata Axles  
   
  
Given recent events, the SCCA CRB makes the following change to the GCR effective 
immediately for the remainder of the 2018 Spec Miata season. The CRB acknowledges that 
Spec Miata OEM, re-manufactured or rebuilt axles do not have a published specification nor 
are the axles a serviceable item.  As a follow-up the CRB has asked the SMAC to provide a 
recommendation for 2019 for Spec Miata axles. 

 Add to section 9.1.7.C.2 

 “i. The half-shaft CV Joints shall be an OEM or OEM equivalent part. The internal cage and 
bearing dimensions are unrestricted. This rule is effective until 12/31/18.” 
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